
December Floop Clean-up - there was a good turnout (7 volunteers) and lots of rubbish to pick up 
especially around Sainsbury's.  In all 22 bags of litter were cleared and some of us felt we had done 
enough to earn a drink in the Wetherspoons afterwards !
Sustrans removed the bags from the Floop within a few days.
_________________________________

Thanks for your interest and support during 2018.  Volunteers made a real difference in the year 
collecting to my knowledge over 1200 bags of litter from the Floop and the Yellow Brick Road 
combined.  This is in addition to the many unsung individuals quietly doing their bit to keep the 
litter and littering down on the routes.  Let's make 2019 the year when we really get on top of the 
litter and littering ?!  Although as I am constantly reminded, you can never win....or can we ?


